
 

On 1 July 2022, SACSSP welcomed 8 talented and motivated individuals on an internship programme 
for a period of 12 months designed to advance their careers and give them an opportunity to 
contribute to SACSSP’s mission. These interns have various qualifications in social work, finance, 
public relations and law.

Staff also sadly bade farewell to one colleague who succumbed to illness. A memorial service was 
held on Friday 15 July 2022.

Nelson Mandela International Day (or Mandela Day) is observed and celebrated 
annually on 18 July, in honour of Nelson Mandela. The day was officially 
declared by the United Nations in November 2009, with the first UN Mandela 
Day held on 18 July 2010. Every year on Nelson Mandela’s birthday, July 18, 
global citizens are called upon to devote 67 minutes to community service and 
working for the good of others. To mark the celebration of this day, SACSSP 

staff donated crayons and colour paper to two nursery schools near SACSSP office.

UPDATES & ANNOUNCEMENTS

SOUTH AFRICAN
COUNCIL FOR SOCIAL SERVICE PROFESSIONS

ThisWeek@Council

NON NOBIS - Not for ourselves

July at a glance

www.sacssp.co.za       @OfficialSACSSP        communications@sacssp.co.za      @SACSSP1      

IMPORTANT IF REGISTERING FOR THE FIRST TIME WITH THE SACSSP

Persons who register for the FIRST TIME with the South African Council for Social Service Professions 
(SACSSP) can now complete their registration online. The New Online Registration System is 
LIVE! To register use this link https://sacssponline.co.za/Identity/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2F

Please share this news with your networks as well

ThisWeek@Council is a weekly update by Council on matters of interest. 
ISSUED BY: SACSSP Communications (22 July 2022)
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